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3 PUBLIC SPACE CCTV MAINTENANCE (AN117-2002)

The existing contracts for the maintenance of the Public Space CCTV system are due to terminate in
2003.  Discussions have been held with Perth & Kinross Council and Angus Council with Tay Road
Bridge Joint Board regarding the possibility of combining the maintenance of each agency's CCTV
system into a single contract which should lead to economies of scale.

The Committee is asked to approve the participation of Dundee City Council in a joint tendering
process.

The tendering process insofar as Dundee City Council's share is concerned will be the subject of
further reports to Committee.


